Chris O'Brien

From: Christopher Grover <clgrover1@mac.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 6, 2025 4:52 PM

To: House Finance Committee

Subject: Say No to Taxes on Boats

| am writing to voice my opinion on the current proposal to tax boats in RI. | live and keep my boat here partly because
of the no tax policy. Adding a tax would have detrimental effects on the boating industry as well as the local economy.
Vote no to taxes on the boating industry!

Christopher Grover

Barrington, RI
Sent from my iPhone
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